THE BOSTON & MAINE RAILROAD HISTORICAL SOCIETY, INC.

SECRETARY'S NEWSLETTER

18 July 1972

Dear B&M Fans:

The 8 July meeting of the Society brought together a fine turnout
of members and guests who were rewarded with a most interesting slide
program presented by Mr. Don Hills.

The Boston Museum of Science and our Society have agreed on terms
regarding the storing of our valuables, and these items will soon be
stored in one of their vaults.

Saturday work sessions at Edaville are continuing for the purpose
of restoring the Flying Yankee articulated train. Work usually begins
around noon and continues until late afternoon. If you would like to
give some of your time to this worthwhile project, please contact Mr.
Leroy Hutchinson for assignment to a work crew.

The Society's quarterly Bulletin will be mailed out on 23 July.
If you would 1ike to get your copy early (and save mailing costs for
the Society), come by the Reading Depot after 7:00 P.M. on Sunday,
23 July, and pick it up.

The August meeting will be held as usual at the Reading Depot on
Saturday, 12 August, at 7:00 P.M.

Best Wishes, .
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David R. Squires

Secretary



